
Junior Kindergarten Newsletter
Week of November 29, 2021
Academics

1. Our next letter will be Cc.
2. We will complete an author

study of books by Jan Brett for
the next several weeks.  She is
famous for writing and
illustrating “The Mitten”.

3. We continue to work on our
numbers in the teens and
review numbers 1-10.

4. In religious education our focus
will be on the Nativity and
Advent up until Christmas
break.  We will also be
decorating a Jesse Tree in our
classroom.  Our ABC Bible
verse is “Every good and
perfect gift is from above”,
James 1:17,  a perfect fit for
this season.

5. I will also begin a unit on the 5
senses that will take us until
Christmas break.

Books:
A variety of Jan Brett books including
“The Mitten”, “Gingerbread Boy”, and
“The Wild Christmas Reindeer”
Other:
We did not have the time to pull
together a song for the Christmas
Concert.  I only had notice last week
and it just wasn’t feasible.

I hope everyone has a great
Thanksgiving with your family and
friends.
Yours in Christ,
Christine Shank
Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org


